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I am opposed to the proposed variance notice reduction to a 3 week notification. PCBs are
extremely damaging to the environment as human health. Once in the river they persist for
extremely long periods. A public hearing and time to carefully study the affects on a case by case
basis is in the best interest of human health and environmental well being. 90 days would be more
reasonable. Thank you.
 


